
ADJUSTMENTS FOR TRANSFER STUDENTS FOR  
2003-2004 AND 2004-2005 CATALOG YEARS 

 
Beginning with the 2003-2004 catalog, there are some rather large changes in 
the liberal studies major leading to certification of subject matter competency 
for admission into a multiple subject teaching credential (elementary school). 
 
All students matriculating at SDSU (except Transfer Studies Degree admits) 
beginning with Fall 2003 will automatically be required to meet the new degree 
requirements as listed in the 2003-2004 and later catalogs, and as replicated 
on the liberal studies checklists. 
 
To ease the transition for junior-level transfer students, the program has 
filed "blanket waivers" to allow students to satisfy specific requirements in 
the lower division preparation for the major that are allowed under the 2002-03 
catalog.   These blanket waivers will be in effect for students matriculating 
at SDSU in 2003-2004 and 2004-2005 only.  (Students taking advantage of these 
waivers must note that to use the waivers, they must complete their degree by 
August 2008.)   
 
These waivers will apply only to courses students have taken BEFORE 
transferring to SDSU. Any course taken after the student matriculates at SDSU 
must be part of the approved 2003 or later curriculum.  
 
The blanket waiver exceptions are listed below (organized by requirement 
number, as found in the catalog and the checklist).  Any part of the degree NOT 
listed below must be met as indicated in the 2003-2004 catalog. 
 
HIST-1.  New Requirement is Geography 106; waiver will accept Anthropology 102, 
Geography 102, or Sociology 101. 
 
*HIST-2.  New Requirement is Africana Studies 170A, Chicana/Chicano Studies 
141A, or History 109; waiver will accept any American Institutions course that 
is certified, articulated, or equivalent. 
 
*HIST-3.  New Requirement is Africana Studies 170B, Chicana/Chicano Studies 
141B, History 110, or Political Science 102; waiver will accept any American 
Institutions course that is certified, articulated, or equivalent. 
  
*The two courses used to satisfy the Hist-2 and Hist-3 requirements must 
together satisfy the requirement for American Institutions at the college where 
they were taken or at SDSU. 
 
HIST-4. New Requirement is History 100; waiver will accept History 100, 101, 
105, or 106. 
 
SCI-1.  New Requirement is Geology 104 or Natural Science 100; waiver will 
accept Physical science--Chemistry 100; Chemistry 200; Physics 107, 180A, 180B, 
195, 196, or 197; Natural Science 100; Earth science--Astronomy 101, Geography 
101, Geography 103, or Geology 100. 
 
SCI-2.  New requirement is Biology 203(includes lab); waiver will accept 
Biology l00 and Biology l00L, Biology l01 and 101L, Biology 201A, or Biology 
201B. 
 
VPA-1.  New requirement is Art 157 or Theatre 120; waiver will accept Art 157, 
Art 158, Art 258, Art 259, Theatre 100, or Theatre 120.  
 
TR-1.  New requirement is Philosophy 101 or Religious Studies 101; waiver will 
accept Philosophy 101, 102, or 103 or Religious Studies 101. 
 
Note:  For DHP-2.  HHS 296 (Health Education for Teachers).  If a student has a 
transferred health education course, he/she should ask at Teacher Education 
(EDUCATION BUILDING, ROOM 100) to see if the transferred course will be an 
acceptable substitute for HHS 296.        
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